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Good Afternoon,
I hope this correspondence finds you and your families doing well. I am writing to provide you with an
update regarding our winter sports spectator protocols, e.g. Varsity, JV & Modified Basketball, Varsity
Bowling, Varsity Fencing, Varsity Ice Hockey, Varsity Boys Swimming, Varsity & Modified Winter Track
& Wrestling. In order to adhere to New York State’s spectator social distancing guidelines, 6-feet for
indoor public school entertainment venues, we will need to limit spectators to begin our season. I am
hopeful that we will receive further guidance from the state during the course of the season that may
afford us greater flexibility.

Please note all indoor events require masking regardless of vaccination status. Please see below for
the following Irvington UFSD location protocols:

Campus Locations

1. Campus Gym (72 Total Spectators) Two spectators per player from both the home and away
team.*

2. Maher Gym (48 Total Spectators) Two spectators per player from both the home and away
team.

* Additional walk-in fans may be allowed but will depend on team roster size and current spectator count.

Please be advised, individual school districts and non-school based venues can be more restrictive than the
protocols outlined above. Prior to all away competitions, coaches will communicate the host venue’s
ability to permit visiting fans and protocols associated with thier events. It is of utmost importance that
we respect and abide by each district's policies and procedures to ensure a healthy and enjoyable
environment. Live-streaming is available for all Campus Gym events and can be accessed at
https://events.locallive.tv/school/irvington-hs-ny

Thank you for your continued understanding, patience and support.
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